
A Stain on the South Kitsap School Board 
South Kitsap School Director Berg maintains what he claims to be an "Educational Website" for community 
stakeholders in South Kitsap.  He has posted approximately 35 separate sections with multiple pages for each 
section.  He has essentially created dossiers on at least 28 individuals. Twenty-four of these individuals 
appearing to support his views he casts in a positive light. Four 'other' individuals not supporting him are 
cast in a negative light.  He has been particularly vicious and offensive regarding a fellow school board 
director. 

A community member now recently deceased formed a committee and wrote a voters guide statement 
against the last SKSD levy. Mr. Berg posted insulting and defaming words about this deceased member of our 
community, apparently because that individual chose to oppose the last school levy. Why is Mr. Berg 
compelled to insult a deceased person who voiced an opinion? Mr. Berg's lack of decency, empathy, 
and decorum clearly demonstrates his lack of respect for the deceased member and his surviving 
family members. Is this the type of information for a school director to post about another human being?  

Mr. Berg's "dossiers and other writings" are as disgraceful, disrespectful, and callous as those he has posted 
about the community member we have lost.  Ask yourself, are  Mr. Berg's actions, qualities and behaviors 
compatible with holding any elected office?  NO!   It's long past time to censure, then recall Director Berg. 


